
Hello Year 3, 
 
How are you all doing this week? I hope 
you have all had a brilliant week J. I 
cannot believe that we have arrived at the 
last week of term! I am feeling very sad that 
we can’t all enjoy the last week together in 
school. However, I am also feeling 
incredibly proud of how hard you have all 
worked at home or in school. This term 
hasn’t been easy for any of us but you 
should all be so proud of how you have 
adapted and coped with all of the changes J. You are 
superstars! 
 
It’s been lovely to hear that lots of you have been meeting 
up with each other more and more J. It also made me really 
happy to hear that lots of you have been able to start your 
football training again. How brilliant! Slowly, things are 
beginning to return to ‘normal’. Let’s keep our fingers 
crossed! J 
 
As next week is the last week of term, the home learning is 
slightly different. I have included some Maths and English 

activities for you to complete if you would like to. 
However, I know that a lot of you may be feeling 
tired and bored of home learning now so I have 
also included some other activities that you might 
like to complete instead of or as well as. Well done 
to those of you that completed some of the 
transition activities that were sent out last week. If 

you haven’t had chance yet, why not give some of them a 
try this week? They will give you the chance to reflect on the 
year and start preparing for Year 4.  
 
I’ve really enjoyed reading your lovely emails and seeing 
some of your wonderful work this week. Take a look at some 
of the fantastic work below: 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
A huge thank you to you all for working so hard. I am so 
proud of each and every one of you J.  
 
Please continue to send in any work/ emails/ questions you 
might have about Year 4 to info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk . It 
really does brighten up my day to hear from you all J.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely week! The countdown to the 
summer holidays is on J. Keep an eye out for the last letter of 
the year that will be coming next week.  
 
Take care and keep smiling J 
Lots of love, 
Miss Robertson xxxx 

Sofia’s super RE work 
J and brilliant writing 
in pen! 

Arianna’s amazing 
Starry Night picture. 
Well done! 

What an amazing 
piece of artwork 
Thomas. J 

Fantastic Maths work, 
Nancy J 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


